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LOCAL NEWS

reaths, fundraising ongoing

As part of the national Wreaths Across America program, the Rochelle Chapter, Daughters of the American
Revolution placed over 700 wreaths on Veterans’ graves at Daysville, Lawnridge, St. Patrick’s,

Trinity, and Woodlawn cemeteries on Dec. 14 & 15. The Rochelle Chapter has added a sixth cemetery -
Palmyra in Dixon, for 2025. The Wreaths across America organization is providing a two-for-one matching
campaign for any wreaths ordered before 11 p.m. on Friday, Jan. 17, 2025. These wreaths will be placed this
coming December. Forms are available at the Rochelle VFW and online at https://wreathsacrossamerica.org/
ILO136P Be sure to include the ILO136P at the end of the web address to sponsor wreaths at the cemeteries in
our area supported by the Rochelle Chapter. (Courtesy photos)






